EXHIBIT

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AT BOARD MEETINGS

REQUEST TO ADDRESS BOARD

The Call to Public is on the regular Board agendas to provide everyone the opportunity to be heard. The Governing Board understands the importance of communication with the public and welcomes and values your comments, concerns, input, and praise.

The Governing Board cannot comment or answer issues brought up at Call to Public because only items listed on the agenda for discussion or action may be addressed. This does not mean that your comments will be forgotten or that the Board does not care what you think. The Governing Board President will discuss them with the Superintendent, and every effort will be made to answer your questions and/or resolve your concerns.

Thank you for caring about the children of the Laveen Elementary School District and for taking time out of your busy schedule to address the Governing Board.

Please complete and submit this form to the Governing Board secretary before the meeting

Date of Board Meeting

Name of person or group requesting to address the Governing Board:

Address _____

Phone Number(s) _____

E-mail Address _____

Representing ____

Please check all that apply:

□ Parent □ Student □ Employee □ Patron
□ Vendor □ Other (please specify): _____
□ District resident □ Nonresident

Identify the agenda item or the topic you wish to address:

Please note: This does not guarantee recognition to address the Board. Such recognition is at the discretion of the President of the Governing Board, depending upon time and number of agenda items.

Personal attacks upon Board members, staff personnel, or other persons in attendance or absent by individuals who address the Board are discouraged. Presenters are cautioned that statements or representations concerning others that convey an unjustly unfavorable impression may subject the presenter to civil action for defamation. Policies KE, KEB, KEC, and KED are provided by the Board for disposition of legitimate complaints, including those involving individuals.

Upon completion of this form, please submit	it to the Governing Board secretary.
Signature	